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July 13, 2020

Dear Premier Community HealthCare Patient:

Given the daily changes that the COVID-19 outbreak is creating in our communities, we want to assure 
you that the health and safety of our patients and care team members remains our top priority. Visiting 
health care facilities, like any other location where many people gather or visit, may create a greater 
risk of exposure to COVID-19 virus. Premier Community HealthCare follows the CDC guidelines to 
reduce the transmission risks associated with the COVID-19 virus in our clinics. All exam rooms are 
being disinfected regularly and we are taking additional precautions to keep everyone safe. Visit our 
website www.premierhc.org to learn more about the additional safety measures and services we have 
in place to better serve you and keep everyone safe.

Please be aware that the symptoms of COVID-19 include fever, sore throat, coughing, difficulty 
breathing, headaches, muscle aches, and/or loss of taste. Contact your primary care doctor if you have 
any of these symptoms and make sure to let them know that you have recently visited a health care 
facility. For online resources, go to the CDC website www.cdc.gov or contact the Florida Department 
of Health COVID-19 call center available 24/7 at (866)779-6121 or covid-19@flhealth.gov for more 
information on COVID-19 prevention, symptoms and what to do if you are feeling sick.

Thank you for trusting us with your healthcare needs. We are proud to be your patient centered 
medical home. If you would like to make an appointment or have any questions, please call Premier at 
(352) 518-2000/(727)-645-4185. 

Sincerely,

Joseph D. Resnick, MHA, FACHE
Chief Executive Officer


